Book Fair Being Held at SWOSU
Through November 10

11.07.2011

The Southwestern Oklahoma State University Department of Education is holding its
annual book fair from November 7 through Thursday, November 10, on the Weatherford
campus.

The fair is open from 8:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. daily on the first floor of the Dr. Joe Anna
Hibler Education Center. Scholastic books, educational supplies and activities will be on
sale. The books range from picture books for children to high school and college-age
novels.

The book fair supports the Department of Education’s student teachers. Any profits the
department receives from the fair will be used to help a public school. When student
teachers take their field trip to an Oklahoma City metro public school this fall, a book
voucher will be presented to the school as an act of appreciation for facilitating the
SWOSU student teachers’ learning experience.

For more information on the book fair, contact SWOSU Department of Education Chair
Ruth Boyd at 580.774.3143 or Coordinator of Student Teaching Bruce Belanger at
580.774.3146.



